
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASHINCTON, D.C.20463

ocT t 0 20tsLangdon Law LLC
David R. Langdon, Esq.
8913 Cincinnati Dayton Rd, West
Chester, OH 45069

RE: MUR 7465
Freedom Vote

Dear Mr. Langdon:

This is in response to your second request for extension to respond to the complaint
fîled in the above mentioned mater we received via email on October 2,2018. After
considering the circumstances presented in your letter, the Office of General Counsel has

granted your requested extension. Accordingly, your client' response is now due on or before
the close of business October 19,2018.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 202-694-1519.

Sincerely,

Christal Dennis, Paralegal
Complaints Examination and
Legal Administration
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